The Head of the Department instructed to report on the circumstances
of the accident, as a result of which Employees of the Enterprise were
injured in Perm Krai

In Perm Krai on November 9, 2022, while driving on a highway, the driver of a shift bus of one of
the Contractors lost control and allowed the bus to overturn into a ditch. There were 21 Employees
inside the bus at the time of the accident. All the victims received the necessary medical assistance,
four of them were hospitalized. Based on this fact, the Investigative Directorate of the Investigative
Committee of Russia for Perm Krai is conducting an inspection, the Investigators are clarifying all
the circumstances of the accident.

Mr. Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin instructed Mr. D.V. Golovkin, Head of the Investigative

Directorate for Perm Krai, to report on the progress of the procedural inspection and the established
circumstances.
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